DRAFT MEETING NOTES — CAC REVIEW/APPROVAL PENDING

Licton Springs Village CAC Meeting Notes

CAC Review/Approval Pending

Date March 21, 2019

Location Aurora Commons, 8914 Aurora Ave N

CAC Members Present Elizabeth Dahl, David Osaki, Tim Prichard

CAC Members Absent Marni Campbell, Kathryn Olson, Darryl Ulskey
Clients Present NA

City of Seattle Lisa Gustaveson HSD, Thomas Whittemore DON
Note Taker Lisa Gustaveson

Meeting Chair Elizabeth Dahl

Community Members Sally Kinney, Jay Willis

Village and Case Management Report

e There are 16 people enrolled in the Licton Springs program
0 Three have not engaged in preparing an exit plan. Those individuals are being
encouraged to respond to the options being offered to them which have included
permanent housing and shelter/village programs. The staff assured the CAC all efforts
are being made to meet the needs of these people. The goal is to not exit them to the
street.
O Six are moving to the Lake Union Village program, three are moving to the Haddon Hall/
Bridge shelter and one is moving to Georgetown Village to continue working on their
housing plans. Several of those will move quickly into permanent housing once they
have addressed some of the elements missing from their housing applications (i.e.
identification documents).
0 Three are moving to permanent housing (Ernestine Anderson Place and the
Josephinium)
0 Two people have been exited from the program due to being in jail. The personal items
for these individuals will be stored by LIHI until they are released.
e Plans for the property continue to be worked on by LIHI. Options include leasing the property
for storage. LIHI will secure the property to ensure no unsanctioned camping happens on the
site.

Open Discussion

e The group discussed the concept on ongoing engagement with the people who move into
permanent housing. Elizabeth told the group that there has been an unprecedented number
of unhoused people moving into permanent housing since the Licton Springs village was
established.

e The group discussed an option of attending the Seattle Neighborhood Group Picnic where
the successes of the program could be celebrated.

Next Meeting: Thursday April 25, 2019 at 5 PM



